
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you and your loved ones remain safe and healthy. As we face the difficult challenge 
of responding to COVID-19 our thoughts go out to those affected by this event and we send 
heartfelt thanks to the healthcare workers, local communities and governments around the 
world working to contain this unprecedented situation. The most important thing, I am sure I 
will keep repeating is that we stay positive and supportive as a community. 
 
This week, schools have been provided with further government guidance regarding schools 
full opening in September to all children and all year groups. As soon as we know more, we 
will share this with you, however we are delighted that we will all be back to school! 
 
The Senior Leadership Team have been extremely busy looking at guidance from the local 
authority and the government and preparing for September. Risk Assessments, policies and 
procedures have been reflected upon, reviewed and updated; staff and governors have been 
consulted prior to all documentation being shared with Surrey. Our plans are based on year 
group bubbles and will be shared once approved; hopefully early next week. 

As we closed so early in the year, many workbooks are currently only partially filled. This 
amounts to a considerable number of books! Although teachers like to begin each new year 
with new books this will not be possible this year and children will continue using their current 
workbooks in September. This will also serve to allow the team to see the level the child was 
working at prior to lockdown and where they are now.  

Each year we select a small representative group of children and keep their books for the 
year. This sample serves to evidence coverage and progression across the year in all 
subjects and validates the data we have. Teachers will contact you if your child has been 
selected. 
 
This is a really good guide regarding Roblox from the Child Exploitation and Online 
Protection advisors (CEOP). https://parentinfo.org/article/roblox-a-parents-
guide?utm_source=Parent+Info&utm_campaign=4878471168-
EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2020_07_07_10_20&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_4e4e392328-4878471168-179348141 

 

I have to say that our Year 6 children look smart in their ‘leavers’ hoodies!’ 
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Year 6: On Friday, 10 July at 10am, the Prime Minister will be giving an address to all 
school leavers which will be broadcast on Facebook and YouTube. A recording of the 
address will be available to view on both platforms. 
 
Thank you to everyone for your continued support; it is very much appreciated!  
 
Final day of term is Wednesday 22 July. All Key Worker children will finish at 2pm as 
normal at the end of term and all other bubbles will have a staggered dismissal at their 
usual FRIDAY pick up times. Year 6 see previous communication re finish times. 
 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Sandra Cunningham 

Head Teacher 
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